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        STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

 New Hampshire Medicaid Program 

   

 
To: NH Medicaid Enrolled Providers  

From: NH Division of Medicaid Services 

Date: June 7, 2023 

Subject:    Email Encryption 

 
This notice serves as a reminder that it is absolutely necessary to use encryption when sending emails that 
contain Protected Heath Information (PHI) and/or Personally Identifiable Information (PII). Failure to protect this 
information via encryption could result in a report to Health and Human Services. 
 
Please help us to protect this important information for all those we serve. 
 
If there are any questions on this notice, please contact the Provider Relations Unit at (603) 223-4774 or (866) 291-
1674. 
 
Thank you, 
 
NH Medicaid Provider Relations  

 


